
M,E II is -V*Peltier 
Ex chan ga Vows
Myrtle Ellis and1 

Vernie Peltier were 
united in marriage in 
Cutbank, Montana, Dec. 
1 at 8 am. The nuptial 
mass was performed by 
Father Van Derloop in 
the St. Margaret Cath
olic Church.
Attendants were Mr. 

and Mrs. C. A. Dur- 
oches of Cutbank.
The bride wore a 

gray suit with white 
accessories and a cor
sage of small red 
roses. Mrs. Durocher 
wore a green suit and 
a corsage of pink 
carnations.
Mr. and Mrs. Peltier 

were at home.in Eureka 
until Dec. 10, when 
they took a trip t» 
Arizona.

0 Ison Elected

Byron Olson was 
eledted Worshipful
Master ©f the Masonic 
Lodge No. 93? Wednes
day, Dec. 5. Other of
ficers elected were 
Eugene Yahvah, Senior 
Warden; Harry Donald
son, Junior Warden; 
Donald Boslaugh, sec
retary; and Merlin 
Scott, treasurer.

Installation will be 
held next meeting Dec. 
20.

BEAT FERNIE!III!

R.N E le c t s  
A, GiImond
Royal Neighbors of 

America met at the 
Masonic Hall, Wednes
day, Dec. 5, with 
Oracle Nelia Johnson 
presiding.
Nomination and elec

tion. of officers was 
held with the follow
ing officers being 
elected: Oracle, Anita 
Gilmond; Vice Oracle, 
Beatrice Kinney; Chan
cellor, Margaret Zook; 
Recorder, Dixie Pel- 
tier; Receiver, Mable 
Leonard; Marshall,, 
Barbara Roose; Inner 
Sentinel, Ida Moulder; 
Outer Sentinel, Marie 
Roose; Manager, Sina 
Johnson; Physicians, 
Dr. Shroeder and Dr. 
Lockridge'. \
Plans', were madd-for 

the Christmbs party on 
Dec. 19, with an ex
change of gifts.
December birthdays 

’ere celebrated with a 
cake baked by Oracle 
Neila Johnson.

It was decided that 
installation of new 
officers would be held 
the first meeting in 
January.

It was also announ
ced that Sewing Circle 
would meet at Myrtle 
Richmond's home on> 
Dec. l̂ f, for their 
regular Christmas par
ty. There will be an 
exchange of gifts and 
pot luck lunch.

'■'City Council 
Has Meeting
The city council met 

Monday evening, Dec. 
3, for their regular 
business meeting.
Cle-aning up the city 

dump grounds was dis
cussed and the council 
is going to see R. L. 
FAgaoi for the use of 
the county v:d»zer>
Several people have 

been complaining of 
radio disturbances and 
the mayor is to see 
Fred Rice ,tcr see if he 
will make. some tests 
to see where the dis
turbances are coming 
from.
Water rent was one 

of the main topics of 
discussion and there 
are *+6 delinquent 
water users in Eureka 
at the present and if 
their rent is not paid 
by the tenth of the 
month, the Water Com
missioner is going to 
shut their water off. 
Cards will als# be 
senttoat the first of 
every month to remind 
the people of their 
water rent.

Mayor Lyle Schermer- 
horn stated that after 
January 1, Eureka will 
have a resident high
way patrolman who will 
patrol the ‘ highways 
from Whitefish,
through Eureka, to 
Libby and he will live 
in Eureka.
The REA is going t* 

decorate main street 
for Christmas, from 
the Town Hall up t* 
Mac’s and they will 
furnish the equipment 
and the 1 electricity. 
Next year they are go
ing to try to get 
enough equipment t* 
extend the decorations 
as far as Dierman's.

Eureka.Hardware
Hardware

Mr. and Mrs. James 
St. Peter motored to 
Kalispell Dec. 3, on 
business.

et z e I s
S e r v i c e .
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